
CABINET 

 

28 November 2012 

 

REPORT OF THE CHAIR OF HEALTHIER AND SAFER SCRUTINY 

 
RECOMMENDATIONS TO CABINET  

 

 That : 
(1) Cabinet be asked to consider having a permanent 

collection point for the Food Bank in TBC reception 
area, and; 

(2) Cabinet be asked to invite the new PCC to meet with 
the whole of the Council (as a seminar) to inform us 
what their plans are for the Tamworth area. 
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